
 

April 20, 2021 
 

The Honorable Peter DeFazio 
Chairman 
Committee on Transportation and 
Infrastructure 
2165 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Sam Graves 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Transportation and 
Infrastructure  
2164 Rayburn House Office Building  
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves, 
 
I am requesting funding for the 1500 West and 1300 North Roundabout Project in surface 
transportation reauthorization legislation.  
 
The sponsor for this project is Clinton City, and the project will be undertaken at 1500 West and 
1300 North in Clinton City, Utah 84015. 
 
The funding is designated to remove obstructions that limit visibility at an intersection and to 
construct a roundabout.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to benefit the community 
by improving safety and mobility for pedestrians, bicyclists, and vehicles. It is also anticipated to 
improve the area’s air quality by reducing emissions from idling cars. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress  
 


